
December 1, 2015 

Mr. Jeff Raap 
5320 Vantage Hwy 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Dear Mr. Raap: 

Kittitas County, Washington 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
District One 
Paul Jewell 

District Two 
Gary Berndt 

District Three 
Obie O'Brien 

The Board of County Commissioners is pleased to appoint you to the Water 
Conservancy Board for a six-year term. 

We appreciate your willingness to serve on behalf of the citizens of Kittitas County, 
and extend to you our best wishes for an enjoyable and productive term. 

Your term is effective immediately and expires on April 5, 2017 as you are fulfilling a 
previous member's term. Once that is complete you will be invited to re-apply for a 
full 6 year term. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact our office or Chery Byers, Clerk 
of the Water Conservancy Board bye-mail at kcwcb clerk@yahoo.com or by phone at 
509-899-4836. We will be pleased to assist you in any way that we can. 

xe~~s)j-
Gary Berndt, Dist#2 
Chairman of the Board 

c: WC Clerk 
Berndt file 
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